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May 24, 2019 

 

Dear Upcoming Third Graders and Families, 

Welcome to summer!  As part of your preparation for coming into third grade in August, you will 

be required to read two novels over the summer:  Stuart Little by E.B. White and Sarah, Plain and 

Tall by Patricia MacLachlan.  You are being given library books specifically checked out to you and 

a literature guide for this assignment.  You will need to complete the following: 

1.  Read Stuart Little and complete the chapter assignments in the literature guide given 

to you.  All questions and exercises are to be completed for a TEST grade upon your 

return.  The completed literature guide is due on the first day of school, August 12, 

2019. 

2. Read Sarah, Plain and Tall. Be prepared to discuss the book, answer questions, and 

work on literature circle activities the second week of school, August 19, 2019. 

These novels are enjoyable summer reading and interesting.  I am looking forward to learning 

about you and your reading interests when we are back to school. 

In the meantime, have a splendid and safe summer! 

In Christ, 

Mrs. Haddad 


